
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. BINOY GEORGE, CMI 

IN RESIDENCE  – REV. ROMANO ZANON 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for mar r iage must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre- cana.org for 
complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday ( after Thursday morning Masses, 
6:30 & 8:30 A.M.) 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
 821-6434  456-6636  Administration  821-3285 
 821-6452   386-5616 
   Personnel & Curriculum 
   456-9217 

PRINCIPAL: 
 MS. JOANNE GANGI 
FAITH FORMATION 
 DRE – ADMINISTRATION 
  MRS. SANDY HUTTER 
 DRE – PERSONNEL & CURRICULUM 
  MRS. LAURA CIRAOLO 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE: 
 SISTER MARGARET MARY RAIBALDI, C.S.J. 
MUSIC DIRECTOR: 
MR. CHARLES NICHOLSON 

SACRED HEART 

CHURCH 
GLENDALE, NEW YORK 11385 



SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – MARCH 2ND  

 9:30 AM For the People 

 

MONDAY – MARCH 3RD 

 6:30 AM Mary Ludwig (Birth) 

 8:30 AM Daniel Mehling 

 7:30 PM Margaret Riggi (Anniv) 

 

TUESDAY – MARCH 4TH 

 6:30 AM Gladys Alonzo (Anniv) 

 8:30 AM Irmgard Kreuzer (Birth) 

 

WEDNESDAY – MARCH 5TH 

 6:30 AM Thanksgiving to Sacred Heart 

 8:30 AM Gerard Kossmann 

 

THURSDAY – MARCH 6TH 

 6:30 AM Irma Lackne4r 

 8:30 AM Elizabeth Gallo 

 

FRIDAY – MARCH 7TH 

 6:30 AM Herbert Vogel 

 8:30 AM Scott A. Larsen 

 

SATURDAY – MARCH 8TH 

 8:30 AM Kamile Krapa 

 5:00 PM Mary McWilliams –Smith 

Zoe Rizzo, Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Albert Langley, 

Ava Thek, Kevin King, John Cruscuola, Josephine 

Nicholson, John Vollmerhausen, Peter Schellenberg, 

Joseph Divone, Elsie & Charles Turini, Monica 

Giglietto, Sean O’Brien, Bill Niklaus, Fr. Zanon, Irma 

Lackner, Robert Anton Stalzer, Elisabeth Fitzgerald, 

Pasquale & Patricia Scola, Grayson Savery, Marie 

Cronin, Colin Flood, Greg Geis, Mary Jane Walsh, 

Anthony Simone, Darwin Brodt, Janet Kelly, Kenny 

Gredel, Jadwiga Sadowska, Catherine M. Ball, Steven 

Biland, Marie Squillante 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN  LOVING MEMORY OF ERIC SINACORI 

By: His family 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN 

DONATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

GERARD KOSSMANN 

By: Kathleen Morrissey 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF MARIA 7 

FRANZ MICHELITSCH 

By: John & Rose Stalzer & Family 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR GENEVIEVE & 

CHARLES THAENS 

They will be remembered in a very special way this week in 

our prayers. 

 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 

Main Altar $100 Donation 

Mary’s Altar $75 Donation 

Holy Family Shrine $50 Donation 

Sacred Heart Shrine $25 Donation 



EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

MS. JOANNE GANGI 

It’s finally March and although it may come in like a lion, 

we certainly hope it goes out like a lamb. During the first 

two months of this new year we dealt with some tough 

weather and severe cold. Spring can’t come fast enough. 

 

Today the second grade attends the 9:30 Mass. There will 

be a Proximate Preparation Meeting following the Mass in 

the church basement. 

 

The school held a Box Tops contest earlier in the year and 

the winning classes (those that collected Box Tops) recently 

celebrated their victory. In the upper grade division, the 8th 

grade was awarded a Dress Down Day. And in the lower 

division, PK2 was awarded a cookie party. Congratulations 

to those classes. There will be another chance to win for the 

second half of the year. So start clipping those Box Tops. 

 

On Ash Wednesday, all of our students will receive ashes 

following the 8:30 Mass. 

 

First Friday Mass will be hosted by grade 4. Afterward, 

March birthdays will be announced and Student of the 

Month recipients will be honored. 

 

What’s new at Sacred Heart School, you may ask? … 

 

We are beginning two new programs sponsored by the 

Diocese of Brooklyn’s Office of the Superintendent. 

 

Last week in conjunction with Midori and Friends, our third 

graders began violin lessons. For the next 16 weeks these 

students will listen to music, create a respectful learning 

environment, learn how to care for their instruments, 

develop core musical skills, play a well-suited repertoire, 

interpret music with expression, collaborate as a team and 

share with families and the school community at a 

culminating recital. What a fabulous opportunity this will 

be for them! 

 

The second program begins this week with our 4th and 5th 

graders. They will be participating in Dancing Classrooms, 

a 10 week– 20 session social development program that 

utilizes ballroom dancing as a vehicle to change the lives of 

children in a positive way. This is a wonderful experience 

students and I am very pleased to offer it to them. We are 

looking forward to seeing their performance at the end of 

the program. 

THE 2015 MASS BOOK 

THE 2015 MASS BOOK WILL OPEN ON FRIDAY, 

MARCH 14TH AT 10:30 AM. NUMBERS WILL BE 

GIVEN OUT AT 9 AM ON A FIRST COME BASIS. 

THE BOOK WILL THEN OPEN AT 10:30 AM. 

INTENTIONS WILL BE GIVEN OUT FOR 

MASSES FOR 2015 ONLY AT THIS TIME, 

ALONG WITH THE CANDLES, ETC. 

 

MASSES ARE NOT ONLY FOR THE DECEASED, 

BUT FOR THE LIVING, SPECIAL OCCASIONS, 

LIKE BIRTHDAYS, ANNIVERSARIES, ETC. WE 

ALSO HAVE FLOWER DONATIONS AVAILABLE 

FOR OUR ALTARS WHICH CAN ALSO BE 

PURCHASED. 

 

WE HAVE MANY MASSES AND CANDLES STILL 

AVAILABLE FOR THIS YEAR, 2014, WHICH 

YOU MAY PURCHASE NOW. 

SO CONSIDER COMING IN AND PURCHASING 

THESE ITEMS FOR LOVED ONES. 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be a 

winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, February 

24th in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30 morning 

Mass. Remember you have to be in it to win it!!  

Congratulations to Bob Rabold our February winner. The 

50/50 share was $465.00. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, MARCH 9 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. FULLUM 

 9:30 AM FR. FULLUM 

 11:30 AM FR. BINOY 

 5:00 PM FR. BINOY 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. MARCH  8—FR. FULLUM 



MARCH 2, 2014 

Our parish is in need of Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion to assist at Sunday and Holy Day Masses. We 

would like to be able to offer Communion under both 

species at all four stations at every Mass. To serve as an 

extraordinary minister of Holy Communion, persons must 

be practicing Catholics, distinguished in their Christian life, 

faith and morals, be at least 19 years old, have received the 

Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist, 

demonstrate a deep reverence for and devotion to the Holy 

Eucharist, be an active registered member of this parish, if 

married, the marriage must be a valid Catholic marriage. If 

you are interested, please contact Fr. Fullum at the rectory 

at 718-821-6434. 

 

We would like to invite young people of our parish to 

become Youth Lectors at Sunday Masses. This is an 

opportunity to share the presence of God in His Word 

with everyone in our community. Youth Lectors range in 

grade level for 7th graders to seniors in High School. 

They must be people of faith and be willing to be trained 

and to keep their assignments. Anyone interested should 

call the Office of Parish Ministry at 718-821-3285 and 

ask for Sr. Margaret. 

ON MARCH 7, FIRST FRIDAY, THERE WILL BE 

EXPOSTION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 

FROM 1:00 PM TO 7:30 PM, AT WHICH TIME 

THERE WILL BE NOCTURNAL PRAYERS AND 

CONCLUDING WITH BENEDICTION OF THE 

BLESSED SACRAMENT. 

LENT—ASH WEDNESDAY—MARCH 6 

Ashes will be distributed during Mass: 6:30 and 8:30 AM 

and 7:30 PM. Ashes will be distributed during one Prayer 

Service at 3:30 PM. 

 

ABSTINENCE from meat to be observed by all          

Catholics 14 years and older, on Ash Wednesday, Good 

Friday and on all Fridays of Lent. 

 

FASTING is to be observed on Ash Wednesday and 

Good Friday by all Catholics who are 18 years of age but 

not yet 59. Those who are bound by this may take only 

one full meal. Two smaller meals are permitted, if  

Necessary according to one’s needs. Easting solid foods 

between meals is not permitted. 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE A NAIL TO REMIND US OF 

CHRIST’S SUFFERING AND ALSO OUR DESIRE 

TO DO OR NOT TO DO SOMETHING IN LENT TO 

HELP MAKE THIS SACRIFICE WORHTWHILE. 

KEEP THIS NAIL UNTIL GOOD FRIDAY WHEN 

IT WILL BE USED AT THE GOOD FRIDAY  

LITURGY. 

 

 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS WILL BE HELD  

EVERY FRIDAY DURING LENT AT 7:30 PM 

WITH THE EXCEPTION OF FIRST FRIDAYS. 

 

 

LENT BEGINS ON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 5.  

ASHES WILL BE GIVEN TO ALL OUR STUDENTS 

DURING CLASS TIME. PLEASE MAKE THIS  

LENTEN SEASON A TIME OF REFLECTION ON 

YOUR RELATIONSHIP WITH GOD. MAY GOD 

BLESS YOU. 

 

 

DURING LENT NO FLOWERS ARE TO BE 

BROUGHT INTO CHURCH OR LEFT AT ANY OF 

THE HOLY SHRINES. 

 

AS PART OF OUR LENTEN PROGRAM,  

CONFESSIONS WILL BE HEARD AFTER THE\ 

11:30 MASS ON SUNDAYS OF LENT. 
 

Joseph Gecsedi, Frank Giancontieri, Anna Speer 


